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My name is Nathan Joel Kime,

I do not support this bill being passed, I believe Queensland is not In a state of emergency. We have had very
few cases and I don’t recall any recent deaths !

I a tax payer and a resident of Queensland, like many others.
We have a right to vote on this choice publicly.

I do not support this bill.

Nathan Kime
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